
Legal Notice 
Request For Proposal 

Real Property Reassessment Project 
For the City of North Tonawanda 

 
Request of Proposals (RFP) are currently being accepted for contractual services for the 
City of North Tonawanda’s Reassessment Program for the Final 2025 Assessment Roll. 
Companies interested in providing these services must submit 4 copies: (one original and  
3 copies including one flash drive of a proposal to the City Clerk Treasurer, 216 Payne Ave., North 
Tonawanda, New York 14120 no later than 11:00 A.M. on August 2nd, 2023. Proposals should be 
submitted in a sealed package bearing the name and address of the Contractor, along with the 
title of the “Real Property Reassessment Project for the City of North Tonawanda.” Interviews 
will be held at the discretion of the City of North Tonawanda. Proposal clarification and 
explanation will be the primary purpose of the interview, if the City of North Tonawanda 
requests an interview. Companies are encouraged to have their prospective Project Directors 
actively participate in this process. The City of North Tonawanda reserves the right to waive any 
informality and/or to reject any or all Bids. RFP will be available on the North Tonawanda home 
page: https://www.northtonawanda.org 
 

Donna Braun 
City Clerk Treasurer 

City of North Tonawanda 


